
 

 

Star of the Week Contacting School/Teachers 

It has been announced that households, childcare and support 

bubbles of primary and secondary-age pupils and college students 

can have access to regular rapid lateral flow testing. 

Please see the links below for more information: 

Covid-19 (coronavirus) - Test Kits 

Guide for Schools How to Test 

Guide To Regular Rapid Testing 

Four Easy Stages of Rapid Testing 

The following children have 

been awarded Star of the 

Week for showing our 

Christian value of: 

‘FAIRNESS’ 

RecD -        Harrison  

RecV/T -     Adas  

RecP -         Matilda  

Y1L-            Sophia  

Y1B -          Lianne  

Y1C -           Amelia  

Y2K/A -       Amelie   

Y2R -           Dominic  

Y2C -           Lucy  

Y3E             Summer   

Y3H -           Iylah  

Y3W -          Dylan  

Y4D -           Max   

Y4Mc -        Robyn  

Y4B -           Sophia  

Y5A -            Saim  

Y5T -             Will  

Y5S -            Heidi  

Y6H -            Brice  

Y6C -             Maya  

Y6W -            Gabrielle  

Together we aim high and with God’s love we can fly. 

Please remember to top-up your 

child’s Parent Pay account in order for 

them to receive snack and/or a 

school lunch. 
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School closes on Thursday 1st 

April 2021 & we return on 

Wednesday 14th April 2021. 

Covid-19 (coronavirus) -  Test Kits 

www.stphilipwestbrook.co.uk  

 A reminder for parents/carers if you 

need to contact school or your child’s 

teacher please send an email into 

the main email address for school; 

stphilips_primary@warrington.gov.uk 

and it will be forwarded onto the 

relevant teacher. 

This is the only email address which 

is monitored on a daily basis. All 

other email addresses are not 

monitored every day and any 

correspondence sent to them could 

be missed and not dealt/passed 

onto the correct people. Thank you 

for your co-operation in this matter. 

Red Nose Day 2021 

Friday 19th March is Red 

Nose Day and all children are 

allowed to attend school in 

their own clothes. If you wish 

to make a donation please do 

not send money to school, 

you can donate online direct 

to Comic Relief. Please click 

the link to make a donation 

Red Nose Day donation 

https://www.gov.uk/guidance/rapid-lateral-flow-testing-for-households-and-bubbles-of-school-pupils-and-staff
https://stphilipwestbrook.co.uk/wp-content/uploads/2021/03/Guide-for-Schools-How-to-Test.pdf
https://stphilipwestbrook.co.uk/wp-content/uploads/2021/03/GUIDE-TO-REGULAR-RAPID-TESTING.pdf
https://stphilipwestbrook.co.uk/wp-content/uploads/2021/03/FOUR-EASY-STAGES-OF-RAPID-TESTING.pdf
http://www.stphilipwestbrook.co.uk/
https://donation.comicrelief.com/


 

This week in Mrs 

V e r m i g l i o / M r s 

Thorrington’s class 

we have been 

reading stor ies 

f o c u s s i n g  o n 

pollution. We have investigated which 

objects might float or sink 

and also what happens to 

the rubbish when it’s in 

the sea. The children 

e n j oye d  c o mple t i ng 

investigations to find all 

this out and have also 

created their own 

posters to stop 

people from throwing 

rubbish on the floor. 

Please do not send any emails into the Office  or Admin email addresses as these are not monitored accounts. 

All emails are to be sent to stphilips_primary@warrington.gov.uk as this is monitored on a daily basis. 

Together we aim high and with God’s love we can fly. 

School Meals 

If you wish to change your preference for 

school meals for next half term please inform 

us by email ing into school to  

stphilips_primary@warrington.gov.uk no later 

than Monday 29th March. This is to enable us 

to  pass the details on to School Meals for the 

change to take place on Wednesday 14th April 

and we can sort out staff ratios. Thank you for 

your co-operation.  

Year 3 have immersed themselves in 

investigation and science skills, to celebrate 

British Science Week. During lockdown we had 

asked the children for ideas for science week, 

and were excited to be able to fit so many into 

our plans.  

The children conducted fair 

tests to find out which biscuit 

was the best dunker; made 

scientific observations to record 

what happened when water 

moved between cups to make a 

rainbow, and learnt skills of 

classification using sweets.  

Later in the week, they examined 

which juice contained most 

vitamin c, using iodine as an indicator, and made 

slime and bouncy balls to observe changes in 

materials.  

Science week is always an exciting event in Year 3 and we think that 

this has been one of our best! 

Student Recognition 

One of our Y1 pupils has 

received an ‘Animal Star 

Award’ for being an 

Animal Conservationist. 

Well done! 

Congratulations to 

Mr Callaway’s, Miss 

Stewart’s and Miss 

Thwaites classes 

for achieving 100% 

Attendance this week. Well Done! 


